
.-... msu METROPOLITAN SERVICE DISTRICT 
6400 S.W. CANYON COURT PORTLAND, OREGON 97221 (503) 297·3726 

November 19, 1973 

TO: Metropolitan Service District Board 

FROM: Lloyd E. Anderson 

SUBJECT: DINNER MEETING WITH STATE REPRESENTATIVES 

Please find attached the letter of invitation to the six 
State Representatives for the dinner meeting on Monday, 
November 26th at 6:00 P.M. in the Petite Suite of the 
Hilton Hotel. 

I feel it is very important that as many members of the MSD 
Board attend the dinner as possible. This meeting will provide 
us the opportunity to discuss our work to date on the regional 
solid waste study and explain to these members of the Emergency 
Board the necessity of obtaining funds to continue this effort. 

Please RSVP this invitation by Thursday of this week by calling 
Ms. Janet Bennett (248-4106) of my staff. 
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